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June 26, 2023 

Alan S. Downer, PhD 
Administrator 
State Historic Preservation Division 
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer 
601 Kamokila Blvd., Suite 555  
Kapolei, Hawaii 96707  

Subject: HICRIS Project No. 2019PR30462 / Doc. No. 2305SCH05 
Archaeology 
TMK: (1) 2-3-002:116 por.  

Dear Dr. Downer: 

This letter is in response to the State Historic Preservation Division’s (SHPD’s) letter, 
dated May 9, 2023, providing SHPD’s review regarding the Hawaii Community Development 
Authority’s (HCDA’s) planned development permitting process for the Victoria Ward, Ltd. 
(VWL) and The Howard Hughes Corporation (HHC) project titled Victoria Ward Limited (VWL) 
Block N West Makai Project (Land Block 1, Project 6) 

 The HCDA respectfully acknowledges and commits to all stated stipulations requested by 
SHPD. 

Sincerely, 

    Craig K. Nakamoto  
Executive Director

c:   Ka iulani K. Sodaro, VWL  (via email: kaiulani.sodaro@howardhughes.com) 
Dawn Takeuchi-Apuna, DPP (via email c/o Clint Young: clint.young@honolulu.gov)


